
St. Montfort School, Bhopal 

SMS CIR/2017-18/007        DATE: 21/09/17 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal. 

 

Through I have requested to the parents last year again it’s my humble request that if your 

ward is coming to school by private vehicle (zero number). Kindly sent the name of the 

driver, conductor along with their mobile number, copy of the license and report of their 

police verification. It is a must for the safety of every child. It has come to our notice that 

there are few drivers who bring your ward has no license to drive vehicle. Kindly treat this 

as most important and urgent for the safety if our children. 

 

 

 
Bro. T. Alex 

Principal     


